
 Editor’s Note  

 Dear Readers,  

 We are excited to be with you again with our eighth issue; and share our 
contentment to have come this far in academic publishing within a short 
period of time. We continue to stand firm in our scientific approach and 
position whilst moving towards to our fourth year in publishing. Our journal 
gets the attention of various prestigious academic databases as a result of 
applying the scientific criteria and standard of academic publishing.  

 Following the publication of this issue, we hand over this valuable duty 
to esteemed scholars. We believe that our journal which continuously 
increased its quality from the very first day of its publication, will continue to 
be published in the same manner. I would like to thank to my assistant editors, 
editorial board and advisory board for their help and support. Even after the 
publication of this issue, we will be offering our support and we will join in 
our group of readers. 

 Dear “Journal of Social Sciences” readers,  

 This issue is consisted of eight articles and two book reviews that we 
hope you will read with interest. I extend my sincere gratitude to scholars and 
researchers who contributed to this issue by submitting an article or book 
review, esteemed reviewers who devoted their valuable time for the 
evaluation process, to our respected members of the editorial board of journal 
and all contributors. I hereby congratulate on and wish success to the scholars 
who take over the editorial board of our journal. 

 Kind regards,  

  

                Assoc. Prof. Dr. Ragıp Kutay KARACA 

 

 

 


